

Virginia MIRC <vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

## **Medicaid Expansion**

1 message

Mon, Sep 23, 2013 at 10:43 AM

To: "vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov" <vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

This is a very bad idea. Nothing in Obamacare will reduce costs to us, the taxpayers. The quality of care will drop and the cost will go up. Where will the Virginia taxpayers get the extra money? We are taxed enough. My husband is one of the unfortunate ones to laid off because of Obamacare and has been for two years. Where do we get the money to pay for Medicaid expansion when we are super struggling to make it on our own? Raising taxes to pay for this isn't going to work, you will eventually run out of people to tax, then what? A tax on medical devices put my husband and thousands of others out of work already. There are only more layoff coming everyday in the medical device and service fields. We need jobs and that won't happen as long as stupid people in power make even more stupid decisions. Think before you act on something that will hurt ALL Virginians including those on Medicaid now and in the future.

Nancy and Tom Piacenti

Sent from Windows Mail